
Dear SJR Families,

You should have received your email from FACTS this morning at 10:30a.m. to
set up a family portal and enroll your child for next year through the new online
application and enrollment system.  (An incorrect email went out earlier in the
morning; if you were able to set up your family portal via that, that is great. 
 The more recent email had more explicit directions for new users.)  I'm very
excited to have the process officially underway!  Please enroll your child as
soon as possible.

There is more news for next year!  Applications for tuition scholarships are
completed through FACTS by visiting: http://blocs.org/apply-scholarship/
There is an application fee of $30.00.  All submissions are strictly confidential.
Once you complete an online application, you will be required to attach your
2022 Federal Tax forms and all supporting tax schedules. Everything must be
submitted to FACTS by May 25, 2023 to determine your family’s eligibility for
tuition scholarship.  Families will be notified of their award in August.   
 
Please see the flyer at the end of the newsletter for more information. 
 Questions about the application process can be directed to FACTS at 866-
441-4637. In addition, you may contact Kathy Williamson at:
kwilliamson@stjstr.org

Thank you for all you do for SJR!
Mrs Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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Upcoming Event:

The 5K committee is hard at work getting ready for
race day. No job is to small if you have the time and
can sign up as a volunteer please do so. 

February 21st:  Donut Day before Ash Wednesday
The HSA will provide a donut to each student, staff,
and faculty member.  

February 26th: Mother-Son Bowling - See flyer
below to register by February 10th.

 

Home and School News

I know that May seems a long way off, but please go to
the  SJR HSA sign up genius to indicate that you are
willing to volunteer to assist with the race.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0849aaaa29a4f
f2-sjrhome3#/

St. Robert's has launched a parish-wide "Acts of Love"
service project for this month.  Please see the flyer at
the end of this newsletter or go to the bulletin to sign
up through their sign up genius to participate in one
of several ways. 
 https://www.jppc.net/onlinebulletins/122template.pdf

Parish News



A special congratulations to our Apple of My
Eye winners for being recognized for doing
something helpful, kind, or awesome in
another way.  

Well done, Angella, Adrian, Dominic, Adde,
and Peter!  Thanks for all of the good things
you do at SJR!

Apple of My Eye Winners

News from the Director of
Advancement

Please share the good news of our new 3-Day/Week
option for Pre-K enrollment!












Educational Improvement Tax Credit (EITC)
BLOCS Tuition Scholarships for 2023-2024 



Application for the Educational Improvement Tax Credit BLOCS Scholarship for the

2023-2024 academic year is now open.  Before applying, please visit:
www.Blocs.org and review the FAQ.  It is very important that every SJR family

review. We recommend that you apply even if you are over the annual income.  If
available, your family may qualify for other sources of tuition funding.  Families

can apply who have students enrolling in grades Pre-K through 12th.    
 

The 2023-2024 family income level is $105,183.  The allowance for each dependent
is $18,514.  For example, a family with one dependent can have an income level of

$123,697 ($105,183 + $18,514) or less to qualify.  If a family has two dependents, then
the income level would be $142,211, and the increase of $18,514 would continue for

each dependent.   



Applications for tuition scholarships are completed through FACTS by visiting: 
 http://blocs.org/apply-scholarship/ The application fee is $30.00 & all

submissions are strictly confidential. Once you complete an online application,
you will be required to attach your 2022 Federal Tax forms and all supporting tax
schedules.  Everything must be submitted to FACTS by May 25, 2023 to determine

your family’s eligibility for tuition scholarship.  Families will be notified of their
award in August.   

 
Questions about the application process can be directed to FACTS at 866-441-

4637. In addition, you may contact Kathy Williamson at:  kwilliamson@stjstr.org 




